
From: Ellen Demsky 
Subject: Support for Jackson gate opening
Date: May 8, 2021 at 1:45:46 PM PDT

Please  open this gate. It allows access to the bike path for emergency personnel 
as well as for the convenience of users.   Ellen ;Demsky 



From: Lisa Alexander 
Subject: Support for Jackson Gate Opening Letter - BPAC May 13th Meeting"
Date: May 8, 2021 at 11:59:51 AM PDT

I support opening access to the Ballona Creek Multi-Use Path. 
While some may argue that opening access will increase crime in 
their neighborhoods, I argue the opposite: restricting access in 
itself attracts crime. I am petrified to use the path because of the 
restricted access and isolation. The Path is a community gem and 
should be accessible as such! 
Thank you,
Lisa
 
 
Lisa C. Alexander, Esq.

 


